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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Elfrida and White Church Road urban boundary expansion.

From: Eileen Booty  
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 11:09 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Urban Boundary <urbanboundary@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor 
<Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Craig Cassar <craigjcassar@gmail.com>; McMeekin, Ted 
<Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8 Office <ward8@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen 
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt <Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther 
<Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Elfrida and White Church Road urban boundary expansion. 

I say NO to this plan to expand the above urban boundaries. 
Infrastructure costs ( which the taxpayers pay for ) are costly. 
Build within the established urban boundaries. 
Who is profiting from these actions? 
Did I hear “ developers “?!  

Stop and think of the next generations who will be inheriting this mess. 
We can do better than this. 

Eileen Booty 
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